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September 12, 2017      
 
 
 
Mr. Steven V. King  
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 
Re: UG-170686, SUBSTITUTE  

Pipeline Replacement Plan in Accordance with Commission Policy Statement in Docket 
UG-120715 

 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
Cascade hereby submits this substitute filing which replaces the original plan that was submitted 
June 1, 2017. In consultation with Staff, Cascade has updated its proposed Pipeline Replacement 
Plan by adding Appendices B and C, and adding footages to Section 1.  All the projects have 
stayed the same. 
 
This submission includes the following file: 
 

• UG-170686 CNGC Cply UG-120715 Pipeline Replacement Program Plan  9-12-17.pdf 
 

If there are any questions regarding the master plan please contact Ryan Privratsky at (509) 734-
4599.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Michael Parvinen 
 
Michael Parvinen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166 
michael.parvinen@cngc.com 
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